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16th September 2022 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
PESSN: Y5/6 Mixed Football competition 

 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in a mixed football competition next week at the 
Geraldine Mary Harmsworth Sports Facility (St. Georges Road) on Thursday, 29th September.  
   
These competitions are planned to take place throughout the year, so your child may be invited 
to take part again. 
 
We will be walking to the Sports Facility at 9.30am promptly and returning to school by 2.00pm. 
 
 

Your child should be dressed in their full PE kit, suitable trainers and a warm coat/jacket. Please 
also ensure your child brings in a bottle of water.    
 
A packed lunch will be provided by the school, unless you would like to pack a lunch for your 
child. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Miss. Olivia Abrahams 
PE Lead 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
PESSN- Y5/6 Mixed Football competition 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________ in ______________________ class to attend 

the Mixed Football competition at GMH Sports Facility on Thursday, 29th September 2022.                                          

Please select one of the options below:  

I will provide a packed lunch for my child  
Please provide a lunch for my child  
 

 
Parent signature: ______________________________________________Date: ___________________ 
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